
Debt Management & Millage Rate
Long-Term Debt

The Cobb County School District has an extremely conservative approach 
to the topic of long-term debt.

The District has NO LONG-TERM DEBT.

The District has a well-developed multi-year capital plan, as presented
previously in this presentation, where the funding source methodology is
a pay-as-you-go philosophy associated with the Special Purpose Local 
Option Sales Tax revenues and State of Georgia Capital Project funding.

Note – The District has had no Long-Term Debt since FY2007.
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